
Forestville B.O.E. Legislative Committee  
October 18, 2018 
4:30 pm  
Present: Renee Garrett, Michelle Merritt 
 
Discussion Items:   
 
The “Keep It Rural” song has been written by the students with the direction of Miss Leone. 
 
Mr. Murphy has a digital copy of the instrumental portion of the song and Sylvester will be meeting with 
Mr. Murphy to obtain a copy of the song. 
 
They are still working on the vocal part of the song. 
 
Next meeting, December 20, 2018 -  4:30pm in the District Office. 
 
Time Adjourned 5:30 pm 
 
Michelle Merritt 
 


